
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, February 6, 2025 10:22 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00775-2025 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: No rate increase 

This is for TECO Electric not Peoples Gas. 
Please, add to docket 20240172. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2025 3:26 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: No rate increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffi n-Greaux 

-----Original Message-----
From: H D <mdabrct@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 6:31 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

TECO is requesting yet another increase to utility. We the people have had several increases making it unaffordable for 
retirees to survive in Hillsborough Co. 
No more solar panels funded etc ... 
Increases have been excessive in the last four years. Maybe we need an audit on the company and/or PSC. 
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